
GOVERNMENT OF PUNJAB 
DEPARTMENT OF WATER RESoURCES 

To 

All Officers/Employees 

Head Office, Sector-18 

Water Resources Department, Chandigarh 
Executive Engineer, 

Bhakhra Main line Division, 
Water Resources Department. 

Memo No.: 2ret at 
Dated: o|223 

Subject Regarding using of Haazar Application for marking attendance of 

Officers/employees of Head Office and Field Division. 

1.0 In regard to above subject, kindly refer to this office letter no 

PSWR/2023/4 Administration/53-54 dated 02-02-2023, a new mobile based 

application have been developed named "Haazar", which was made available on 

Google Play Store and was pending on Apple Store. 

2.0 The app is now available on apple store and can be downloaded from 

the following link: https://apps.apple.com/us/app/haazarfid6444209345. Tnl the 

time the application is in the pilot stage, the Officers/employees are instructed to 

mark their attendance on both mSewa and Haazar application. 

Principal Secretary 
Water 

Resources 
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